
Ref.U12021/02/2019/04-MEC    Dated: 11.02.2019 

 

NOTICE 

It is for the information to the Directors of Medical Education (DME’s) 
of all the states that National Board of Examinations (NBE) will be 
providing the result of NEET- PG 2019 to Directorate General of Health 
Services (DGHS) by 17th Feb, 2019 and DGHS will provide the same to 
individual DME’s of all the states from 18th February, 2019. Hence, you 
are requested to depute a person, duly authorized by you to collect the 
result of your state from this Directorate and further provide to various 
colleges under your State Jurisdiction. The person to be deputed for this 
may carry his valid identification and authorization letter issued from 
your office along with the photocopy of the same to be submitted while 
collecting the result. The result can be collected from Room No. 354-A, 
O/o ADG (ME), DGHS, MoHFW, Govt. of India, Nirman Bhawan, 
New Delhi between 10:30 A.M to 5:00 P.M.        
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